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ROTARY CLUB OF HERETAUNGA Inc
DISTRICT 9940, NEW ZEALAND PO BOX 48 005

“Sefvice above Self”

9 May 2001

11 MAY 2001
I

.Y. _ SILVERSTREAM

Mr Stuart Macaskill
Chairperson
Wellington Regional Council
PO Box 11 646
WELLINGTON

Dear Stuart

Group Study Exchange Visit from Rotary District 1190

On behalf of the Rotary Club of Heretaunga, may I extend our very grateful thanks to you and
officers of the Regional Council for their support of the recent GSE visit.

The team members have commented on how rewarding and valuable they found the visit from
their vocational perspective - you may also have seen this from your contact with them
during the visit and at the Rotary meeting. I hope, too, in return that the WRC staff who
participated also benefited from the visit.

The success of the visit with the WRC was due to the wonderful support and enthusiasm of
your staff. Their willingness to accommodate the GSE team’s wishes by making themselves
available for extra discussion later inthe  week was also hugely beneficial.

I would like to extend our particular thanks to Ross Jackson, who with Angie Gooch, put a lot
of effort into developing the programme. Without Ross’s support, I have no doubt it would
not have been the success it was.

Yours sincerely

a-raeme Dick
Club Service Director


